NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will consider
the following item in a public hearing Wednesday, June 26,
2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E.
Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.

1. Requestforthe voluntary annexation ofa 7.889-
acre tract of land out of Lot 16, Cunningham’s
Subdivision, located on the south side of
Primera Road, approximately 1,100 feet west
of I-69E (U.S. Expressway 77). Applicant: City
of Harlingen

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission
will hold a public hearing to consider the item at 5:30 p.m.,
Wednesday, July 3, 2024, and a second public hearing will
take place Wednesday, July 17, 2024, for the annexation,
at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue,
Harlingen, Texas 78550.




